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Friday 10th February 2017

Dear Parents/Carers
World Book Day is on Thursday 2nd March this year and on this day, Rye Primary is inviting children to dress up as their favourite book character! There will be a small prize for the best outfit in each class as voted for by the pupils and adults.

As well as a number of fun reading and story based activities taking place during the school day, we will also be holding a book sale after school. We are asking for donations of unwanted books from home that are in good condition to be brought in on the day and from 3pm, children can purchase any of these books for £1. The sale will take place in the old Year 6 huts next to the school building. All sale proceeds will go towards buying new books for our school.
We look forward to celebrating and sharing our love of books. 

Mrs Foster
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